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December 12, 2013 

 

 

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS 

Ms. Marlene Dortch, Secretary  
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Room TW-B204 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re: TX Communications, LLC (File No. ISP-PDR-20121121-00008); 
Change of Company Name to Affiniti, LLC                        

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

This letter is submitted on behalf of TX Communications, LLC (the “Company”) to 
advise the Commission that the name of the Company has been changed, effective December 11, 
2013, to Affiniti, LLC, and that the headquarters address of the Company is now as follows: 

Affiniti, LLC 
9208 Waterford Centre Boulevard 
Austin, Texas   78758 
(512) 334-4091 

 
These changes are also being made contemporaneously to the Company’s FCC Registration 
Number in the FCC’s CORES database. 
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 Should there be any changes concerning this submission, please contact the undersigned 
counsel. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 

            s/ David S. Keir 
       David S. Keir 
          Counsel to Affiniti, LLC  
 
 
cc:  David Krech, FCC 
 


